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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 29, 2013

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1760 by Darby (Relating to the provision of services to certain individuals with

developmental disabilities by a state supported living center.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill adds a new section to the Human Resources Code permitting the Department of Aging and
Disability Services (DADS) to accept gifts and grants from public or private sources and requiring
DADS to keep a record of each gift or grant in the central office. DADS does not anticipate any
significant fiscal impact as a result of complying with the provisions of the bill.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 539 Aging and Disability Services, Department of
LBB Staff: UP, CL, LL, VJC
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